
09/08/2021 

MRS Amanda Woolveridge 
63 Elvina AVE 
Avalon NSW 2107 
amwooly@yahoo.com.au 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

The development will disrupt traffic on an already very busy road into Avalon and the loss of 
bush land might affect the lovely natural entry into Avalon and disrupt wildlife corridors which 
make the northern end of the peninsula so special. The scale of the dev seems oversized for 
its location. Such a shame if we lose the ability to live in harmony with nature if this sets a 
precedent for other developments similar to this in equally inappropriate areas. 
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Subject: Online Submission


